
Wakehurst Tennis Club 
Treasurers Report 2018 

I would like to thank Warwick for the excellent contributions 
during the 10 years as a reliable Treasurer for The WT Club. 

Thank you to Lisa Rush for being a great help with the duties 
in my absence. 

We have been sharing duties very well between Wendy and 
Elaine W, thank you. All the best to Lisa on her adventure in 
KL Malaysia. 

For the incoming total and outgoing expenses report of 2018, I 
have used the template previously prepared by Warwick. 

The expenses of regular and extra court hire is less this year at 
$14,069.00 for 2018 compared with $14,176.00 for 2017. 

The expenditure on tennis balls has increased slightly due to 
the demand for new balls every Sunday. Prizes expenses 
decreased. 

In 2018 stationary expenditure is included as shown in the 
report.  

The club membership plus casuals has slightly increased to 
$15,150.00 in 2018 compared to $15,063.00 in 2017. 

 

Best Regards 

Ning Stewart - Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


